
 

Date:  27.02.2024 
 

REF:  14/24/0004  
 

Planning Officer:  Mrs S Melhuish  
  

 
 
 
Dear Mrs S Melhuish,  
  
Erection of Car Port at Ham Mills, White Street, Creech St Michael. 
 
At a meeting of Creech St Michael Parish Council Planning Committee held on the 26 February 2024, 
in the presence of four members of the community, the planning application reference 14/24/0004 
was considered and the following is the response of Creech St Michael Parish Council. 
  

Summary of our Response to the Application  

The Parish Council has no objection or comments  X 

The Parish Council has no objection, subject to the comments   

The Parish Council objects in principle   

The Parish Council objects as the application is not acceptable in its current format   
 
Comments 
 
None.  
 
Yours sincerely 



 

 
Andrew Williams 
Clerk and RFO 
Creech St Michael Parish Council 
 
 


